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Pilon, Janet

Subject: An email from the Premier of Ontario

From: Doug Ford <Premier.Correspondence@ontario.ca>  
Sent: February 16, 2022 2:21 PM 
To: Office of the Mayor <Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: An email from the Premier of Ontario 

Thanks for your letter about council’s resolution dealing with Bill 17, Gender Affirming Health Care 
Advisory Committee Act. I appreciate hearing council’s views on the issue. 

You can be sure I'll keep your comments in mind. I've also forwarded a copy of the council's 
resolution to the Honourable Christine Elliott, Minister of Health, for her information. I trust that the 
minister will also take council's views into consideration.  

Thanks again for the information. 

Doug Ford 
Premier of Ontario 

c:     The Honourable Christine Elliott 

This email account is not monitored. Please do not reply directly to this email. For further inquiries, please direct your 
online message through the Premier's contact form. 

This email contains information intended only for the use of the individual named above. If you have received this email in 
error, we would appreciate it if you could advise us through the Premier's contact form. Thank you. 
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